
 
 
 
 
 
November 25, 2009 
 
 
 
Acousti Engineering Company of Florida 
Randy Keller 
1530 53rd Street 
West Palm Beach, FL 33407 
 
Dear Randy: 
 
This letter is in high recommendation of Acousti Engineering Company of Florida and 
you personally.  We have been doing business with you and your company for the past 
several years and I can honestly say I wish I had more customers of your caliber.  You 
run a smooth and professional organization and I cherish how both of our teams truly 
work together.   
 
In closing, please use this letter as verification that I strongly urge any company to work 
with Acousti Engineering, especially the 2 branches you manage.  Please feel free to have 
anyone contact me if needed and I look forward to a successful future working with you 
and your team. 
 
 
 
Thank you,        

 
Daltile Corporation 

        1707 Old Okeechobee Road 
Jeremy C. Sax       West Palm Beach, FL 33409 
SSC Manager       561.848.3507 
Daltile-West Palm Beach & Port. St. Lucie   561.842.6448   
            


